
             
                                                    
 

CROSS CREEK SCHOOL 
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING 

NOVEMBER 1, 2018 
 
 
 
The SAC meeting of November 1, 2018 was held in the front office conference room.  In attendance 
were the following:  
 
 

Peg Lesch, SAC Co-Chair 
Colleen Stearn, Principal 
Lisa Green, SAC Co-Chair 
Martha Adams, Non-Instructional 
John Peterson, BTU Steward 
Michael Brennan, ESE Teacher 
Keyshawn Barnes, High School Student 
Delcobre Markiet, Middle School Student 
Deputy Willard Miller, Community Rep. 
Natalia Wagner, SAC Secretary 
 
 

 
 

I. WELCOME 
 
Ms. Lesch called the meeting to order at 3:12 P.M.  Those in attendance were welcomed and packets 
were distributed.  
 
 

II.  REVIEW MINUTES OF OCTOBER 25, 2018 MEETING 
 

The minutes where reviewed by all in attendance. Ms. Stearn made a motion to accept the minutes as 
typed and was seconded by Mr. Brennan. 
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III.   SIP INITIATIVES 
 
 
PROFESSIONAL LEARNING COMMUNITIES: 
 
Lisa Green went over PLC initiatives briefly and stated that the teams have discussed how they are 
going to motivate students and discuss progress. 
 

 
LITERACY INITIATIVES: 
 
Ms. Benitez explained that they are currently working with students individually. There seems to be 
no problems with elementary students, rather the upper level students that need improvement. She has 
been pulling students that were very close to their literacy goals last year to try and push them to reach 
this year’s goals. 
 
 

IV.   REPLACEMENT OF SAC COMMITTEE MEMBER 
 
Ms. Lesch mentioned that we needed to find a male middle school student to replace Reyes Miranda 
who went mainstream. She suggested that the kids who always have patrol belts should be 
considered. She also mentioned that a replacement parent for Mauricio Garcia’s mother needs to 
made because they are moving out of town. 
 
Ms. Lesch then suggested we use Jaedon Diaz to replace Miranda and asked if all were in favor. 
Everyone in attendance raised their hands in favor and the motion was passed. 
 
 
 

V.  PRINCIPAL UPDATES 
 
Ms. Stearn expressed her thanks to students and staff for a great day during Halloween activities and 
stated she was very pleased with the outcome. She also mentioned that students and teachers did a 
great job with the door decorating activity and said that teachers have submitted some ideas for 
activities on Veterans Day.  
 
Ms. Stearn also shared that she heard a wonderful guest speaker named Jonathan Edison. He is the 
author of the book called Survival Mode. She feels that our students could relate to his life and 
appreciate his book. 
 
He created a Literacy workbook that she wants to show the teachers and request at least 100 copies 
for our students. 
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VI.   NEW BUSINESS 
 

Ms. Lesch informed that the end of year field trip had to be moved back a month. It will take place 
in April instead of May. Because of this change the bus will cost $100 more. She then made a 
motion to use SAC funds to cover the $100. All in attendance raised their hands in favor and the 
motion was passed. 
 
Ms. Adams asked if SAC funds could be used for uniforms for certain sports. Ms. Stearn answered 
by saying that all requests should be put in writing and submitted to her. 
 
Ms. Lesch called a motion to adjourn the meeting and was seconded by Keyshawn Barnes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CROSS CREEK SCHOOL 
SCHOOL ADVISORY FORUM MEETING 

OCTOBER 25, 2018 
 
 

The SAF meeting of November 1, 2018 was not held due to the fact that there were no parents present. 
 
 
 
 
 


